
 

 

Parliamentary Question – GLAA Funding 

Date: 2 September 2016 

Ref: 44295 

Asked by:  

Paul Blomfield (Sheffield Central) 

 

Question:   

To ask the Secretary of State for the Home Department, pursuant to the Answer of 

5 July 2016 to Question 41352, (a) by how much and (b) from what date the 

Gangmasters and Labour Abuse Authority's funding will be increased. 

Response:  

The Gangmasters Licensing Authority’s budget has seen an increase in 2016-17 to 

reflect its changing and broader functions. The budget has been published on page 

80 of the Main Supply Estimate 2016-17. We remain committed to resourcing the 

GLA and continue to work with GLA to ensure it can deliver its purpose of protecting 

vulnerable and exploited workers in future years. The budget for GLA will be 

confirmed as part of the Main Estimate Supply exercise ahead of each financial 

year. 

 
 


